
 Year One Weekly Communication Flyer 
Mrs Riley  

WEEK ENDING: 2nd October 2020  

 
 Home Learning 

We sent home an ideas list of 

suggested home learning activities for 

you and your child to dip into. It 

would be lovely to receive an email 

with some pictures or text about 

what your child has been up to at 

home and we will print it out and 

display it in our classroom. 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Important Messages: 

 

Don’t forget to log into your bug club account 

and read at home. I am able to track and see 

who is accessing their accounts and I will 

change the books when needed. 

 

 

Reminders  

Next week (Friday 9
th

 October) the children are 

invited to wear yellow to help raise awareness 

for mental health. It can be anything from a 

yellow bow in your hair to a full blown 

yellow outfit!  

 

If you have any questions please about 

anything please speak to Mrs Riley before or 

at the end of the day.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our topic this half term is: 

‘Places to play.’ This week we 

have been thinking about 

seasonal changes and have 

started to discuss what happens 

to the trees during Autumn. We 

have been on a walk of the 

school grounds looking for twigs 

and leaves and we can’[t wait to 

continue this more next week. 

 
 
 
 

 

In English this week: 

We have been exploring the book 

‘Journey’ by Aaron Becker. It is a 

beautiful story that has no words. 

We have spent the week discussing 

what we can see on each page, 

thinking about how the character 

feels and acting out parts of the 

story. We ended the week by writing 

a simple poem all about the colour 

red as in the story the little girl has 

a magical red crayon. 

In Maths this week: 

We have been focusing on ordering. 

In year one, we have been using 

the vocabulary first, second, third, 

fourth and fifth when ordering 

objects. We have been showing 

what would be the oder if someone 

completed a race.  

 
 

 
 
 


